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Since 2019, the Mother Cabrini Health 
Foundation as awarded over $635m 
to organizations in New York State. 
In this presentation, we’ll discuss the 
process for submitting to Mother 
Cabrini and share general comments 
from the program officers of what 
they look for in successful submissions.

Join the Zoom 
presentation 
Questions? Contact  
Jill Szczesek jilla@buffalo.edu

OVPHS Unique Funding Opportunities  
For Health Science Researchers and Clinicians

Wednesday, March 27, 2024 
12:00pm on Zoom
Mother Cabrini will open for LOI submissions on April 1


